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To whom it may concern: 
The proposed pipline that would 
run through Western SD would support energy technology of the past and not of the future. 
There are multiple and exciting opportunities for our state to develop new & cleaner 
energy and supply jobs for our area.  SD lags in so many other ways. Our family would like 
to see this change.  This change will not occur by supporting the outdated ways of dirty 
energy. 
Thank you, 
Jennifer Lena (age 14) 
Rapid City 
 


